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ITEM 5.           OTHER EVENTS AND REQUIRED FD DISCLOSURE.

         On September 11, 2003, Per-Se Technologies, Inc., a Delaware
corporation (the "Registrant"), issued a press release (the "Press Release")
announcing that it has entered into a Credit Agreement, dated as of September
11, 2003 (the "Credit Agreement"), by and among the Registrant, certain
subsidiaries of the Registrant identified therein, as Guarantors, the Lenders
identified therein, and Bank of America, N.A., as Administrative Agent.

         Pursuant to General Instruction F to Form 8-K, the Credit Agreement and
the Press Release are attached hereto as Exhibits 10.1 and 99.1, respectively,
and only those portions of the Press Release related to the Credit Agreement are
incorporated into this Item 5 by reference.

ITEM 7.           FINANCIAL STATEMENTS, PRO FORMA FINANCIAL INFORMATION, AND
                  EXHIBITS.

(c)      Exhibits.

       Exhibit                   Description

       10.1                      Credit Agreement, dated as of September 11,
                                 2003, by and among the Registrant, certain
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                                 subsidiaries of the Registrant identified
                                 therein, as Guarantors, the Lenders identified
                                 therein, and Bank of America, N.A., as
                                 Administrative Agent.

       99.1                      Press Release dated September 11, 2003.*

--------------------------
* Certain portions of the Press Release are "furnished" and not "filed," as
  described in Items 5 and 9 of this Current Report on Form 8-K.

ITEM 9.           REGULATION FD DISCLOSURE.

         In the Press Release, the Registrant also announced the completion of
its cash tender offer (the "Tender Offer") to purchase its Series B 9 1/2%
Senior Notes due 2005, as guaranteed by certain subsidiaries of the Registrant.

         Pursuant to General Instruction F to Form 8-K, the Press Release is
attached hereto as Exhibit 99.1, and those portions of the Press Release related
to the Tender Offer are incorporated into this Item 9 by reference. The
information contained in this Item 9, including the related information set
forth in the exhibits attached hereto and incorporated by reference herein, is
being "furnished" and shall not be deemed "filed" for the purposes of Section 18
of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, as amended, or otherwise subject to the
liabilities of that Section. The information in this Item 9 shall not be
incorporated by reference into any registration statement or other document
pursuant to the Securities Act of 1933, as amended, or into any filing or other
document pursuant to the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, as amended, except as
otherwise expressly stated in any such filing.

                                   SIGNATURES

         Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934,
the Registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned hereunto duly authorized.

September 11, 2003                     PER-SE TECHNOLOGIES, INC.

                                       By: /s/ Chris E. Perkins
                                          -----------------------------------
                                           Chris E. Perkins
                                           Executive Vice President and
                                           Chief Financial Officer

                                INDEX TO EXHIBITS

       Exhibit

       10.1                      Credit Agreement, dated as of September 11,
                                 2003, by and among the Registrant, certain
                                 subsidiaries of the Registrant identified
                                 therein, as Guarantors, the Lenders identified
                                 therein, and Bank of America, N.A., as
                                 Administrative Agent.

       99.1                      Press Release dated September 11, 2003.*

--------------------------
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* Certain portions of the Press Release are "furnished" and not "filed," as
  described in Items 5 and 9 of this Current Report on Form 8-K.
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